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ST PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL, GORTIN

HOMEWORK POLICY-Reviewed June 2023
It is school policy to give homework to all children on a regular basis. Our aim is to familiarise parents with the work their children are doing at school and, at the same time, to help the children to consolidate their learning independently, at home.

We believe that the purpose of homework is:

· To extend school work and thereby help consolidate and reinforce learning.

· To provide an opportunity for parents to support their children’s learning.

· To inform parents about their child’s work and ability.

· To help make parents more aware of the work being done in school.

· To help the children develop self-discipline and good study skills.

· To help each child achieve his/her full potential.

Below is a guide to homework in Years 1-7 – 

	YEAR
	FREQUENCY

	DURATION (approximate)

	1
	Monday – Thursday
	15 minutes

	2
	Monday – Thursday
	20 minutes

	3
	Monday – Thursday
	20-30 minutes

	4
	Monday – Thursday
	30-40 minutes

	5
	Monday – Thursday
	40-45 minutes

	6-term 1/2
	Monday – Thursday
	45 minutes to 1 hour

	6/7
	Monday – Thursday (and most weekends Sept – Nov)
	1 hour to 1 hour 30 minutes


Homework will be marked daily so please discuss any feedback with your child..

If a child is absent long-term from school, HW will not be provided unless in cases of Covid Self Isolation on the request of the parent..or if medical evidence is provided to suggest that the pupil should be home- schooled for a period of time.
